
L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

Newsletter Challenge
How many Footballs can you
find? Write your answer and
put it in the challenge box in
the office. Winners drawn at

assembly tomorrow.

In Term 3 we will have hot chocolates and
popcorn available for $2.00 each. Come down to
the canteen at recess with your $2.00 and we will
warm you up with a hot chocolate or a warm bag
of popcorn. 

POPPOP
CORNCORN

HOTHOT
CHOCOLATECHOCOLATE  

YEAR 2-6 ICASYEAR 2-6 ICAS
ASSESMENTS 2023ASSESMENTS 2023

Welcome back to Term 3!!
We hope you all enjoyed

the break, we have
enjoyed hearing about all

the fun things the
students did during the

holidays. 

ECPS will once again hold the ICAS Assessments for any students in Year
2-6 wishing to complete the assessment. Students will have the option to
complete English (Reading), Spelling Bee and Mathematics assessments.



 Please log on to: ICAS Assessments and book your child's place. 

School code: WIO231. Assessments will be held on the following dates:
English: 14-18 August Spelling Bee: 21-25 August Mathematics: 28 Aug - 1

Sep. Bookings close on Monday 31st July. 

Friday 14th July
District Boys Netball Gala
Day.

Friday 14th July
District Girls AFL Gala Day

Monday 17th July
Year 4 Botanical Gardens
Excursion 

Friday 28th July
Payment due for 
Year 6 camp

Monday 31st July
Last day to register for ICAS

Wednesday 9th August
Year 6 Camp at CYC Forest
Edge  
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IMPORTANT DATES

NAPLANNAPLAN
NAPLAN RESULTS COMING SOON!!!! (Important Information)
For those families awaiting Naplan results for their children from earlier
this year, we are expecting these to be able next week. 
This year the results will be presented differently, from previous years.
NAPLAN will continue to measure student achievement in numeracy,
reading, writing, spelling, and grammar and punctuation but the results will
now be presented in 4 proficiency levels:
These are:  exceeding · strong · developing · needs additional support.
Students’ NAPLAN reports will continue to show how they are tracking
against their peers and provide an indication of their skill levels against
national averages and where we would expect them to be in order to get
the most out of schooling. This provides valuable information to teachers
about how we can continue to support your child.
Each set of NAPLAN results is an important milestone but it’s also
important that students know that one result does not define them – these
results are about making sure every student gets the support they need
so they can continue to get the best from their learning.
Further information for families in Years 3 & 5 will be available on
Compass by tomorrow.

https://shop.icasassessments.com/pages/pps
https://edgarscreekps.vic.edu.au/


L e a r n i n g  t o g e t h e r  f o r  s u c c e s s .

REGIONAL CROSS COUNTRY REPRESENTATIVES 
Congratulations to our Year 6 students Mateja and Kristian who represented ECPS at the Regional

Cross Country championships held at Kilmore Racecourse on Wednesday 14th June. Both boys ran
admirably against high level competition. 

INTRA-SCHOOL HOUSE SPORTS COMPETITION FOR GR 5-6 STUDENTS 
Year 5-6 students will have the opportunity to represent their house team in the Intra- school House
sports competition that will be held every Friday throughout term 3. Students will rotate through the
following sports – badminton, tee-ball, hot shots tennis and volleyball. They will have the opportunity

to learn new skills, game rules and play a role in a team. 
AFL GIRLS FOOTBALL TEAM and BOYS NETBALL TEAM 

Good luck to our AFL Girls football team and Boys netball team that will compete in the Bridge Inn
district Gala Day competitions on Friday 14th July at Marymeade Catholic College. 






WELCOME TO OUR NEW ECPS STAFF MEMBERSWELCOME TO OUR NEW ECPS STAFF MEMBERS  

Following parent feedback, new junior size toilets were purchased and
installed to replace some of the original ‘mobility’ toilets in the Prep and
Year 1 toilets. The students have been very excited to try them out this
week! 




YOUR PARENT PAYMENT MONEY HAS MADE THIS POSSIBLE! 

Hi everyone! My name is Teaghan and I am really excited to be
part of the ECPS community! I love going on holidays, spending

time with my family and my two dogs, Murphy and Marlee! 



Hi my name is Cassandra, but I mostly go by Cassy. I am excited to be apart of
ECPS. When I'm not at school I enjoy reading and spending time with my
daughter and my dog. If you see me in the school yard please feel free to
come and say hi, as I would love to get to know you all. 




Hello, I am Manjeet Kaur, 
I am very happy to be a part of ECPS. I have always wanted to join the
teaching profession as I enjoy learning new things and then passing them
on to others. 




Hi everyone, my name is Maggie, 
I love reading and writing when I'm not at school and love spending time
with my 2 kids. I am very happy to be back at ECPS teaching Year 4. 

Lunch with Ann
Ann has had the pleasure of more students using their Dojo

points to have lunch with her. She is really enjoying hearing all
about the fun things they did on the school holidays and all the

great work they are doing at ECPS.







ECPS Tour dates 
Tours will be held in Term 3. These tours give you the

opportunity to view and learn about our school.

Tours start at 10.am and are approximately 45min. Tours leave from the school office. 

Bookings are essential 
book via




ecpstours2023.eventbrite.com

Tour Dates 
Thursday 20th July

Wednesday 26th July 
Thursday 17th August 
Tuesday 22nd August

Wednesday 6th September

http://ecpstours2023.eventbrite.com/












MENTALHEALTH MOMENTS EPISODE 1MENTALHEALTH MOMENTS EPISODE 1  

https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iC6kfrVLS6Q
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=iC6kfrVLS6Q


At ECPS this year we are celebrating our wonderful and extensive Multicultural community.  
Each week at assembly, we are unveiling a different cultural flag.



This week we are celebrating those in the ECPS Community from





Maori 

https://www.google.com/imgres?imgurl=https%3A%2F%2Fcdn.britannica.com%2F60%2F5060-004-F0C9CBBF%2FFlag-Liberia.jpg&tbnid=GMkanGhfPc1WxM&vet=12ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ..i&imgrefurl=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.britannica.com%2Ftopic%2Fflag-of-Liberia&docid=ksD-eeva9BJycM&w=800&h=416&q=liberia%20flag&safe=active&ved=2ahUKEwi0lfWTh-r-AhUn0nMBHUmyBJUQMygAegUIARDwAQ
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